
 

 
 

 

August 13, 2021 
 
 

Filed Via Web Portal 
 
Mr. Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA  98503 
 
Re: Addendum to Puget Sound Energy 2021 Disconnection Reduction Plan UE-190529 

and UG-190530 
 
Dear Mr. Johnson: 

 
PSE filed its Disconnection Reduction Plan (“DRP”) on July 8, 2021, consistent with the order 
in dockets UE-190529 and UG 190530.  PSE intends for its attached Addendum to the DRP to 
provide clarifications to the DRP resulting from engagement with Commission Staff. 
Specifically, the Addendum provides additional details about existing business practices related 
to recent pandemic practices and other clarifications.  

 
Please contact Kara Durbin, Manager of Regulatory Policy with any questions that you have about 
this submission.  She can be reached at 425-298-7121 or kara.durbin@pse.com.  If you have any 
other questions, please contact me at (425) 456-2142. 

 
Sincerely, 

 /s/ Jon A. Piliaris 
Jon A. Piliaris 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Puget Sound Energy 
PO Box 97034, EST-07W 
Bellevue, WA  98009-9734 
(425) 456-2142 
Jon.Piliaris@pse.com 
 

cc: Service List 
 
Attachment:   
Addendum to Puget Sound Energy 2021 Disconnection Reduction Plan 

R
eceived

R
ecords M

anagem
ent

08/13/21   13:49

State O
f W

A
SH

.
U

T
IL

. A
N

D
 T

R
A

N
SP.

C
O

M
M

ISSIO
N


